
From: Alexandra Depelteau  
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 9:40 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Doris Cheng 
<doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City File D01-19005 AND D02-19023 

Present owners need to be heard on Oneida Cresent. 

There ia already an abundance of traffic on what is a small cresent and the proposal of 
so many towers coming is ludicrous.  

Why are our taxes not being used to improve the congestion ? 

This development should be rethought as you are taking away the value of our homes 
that are already there. 

Concerned resident of 55 Oneida Cresent 
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